
Dear Parents:

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming back to Lincoln during 
September 23-26. Just an hour or two of your time will 

be a great help! Please check all areas below that interest you, and we'll get 
back to you with more specific information on how you can help. Please 
contact Lincoln PTA at lincolnptaconnect@gmail.com for any 
question.

Please return this form to the Lincoln school office or to your 
teacher. 

You can also sign up directly online at: https://tinyurl.com/
2019BookFairVolunteer, or scan the QR code to sign up the 
volunteer online.  

Thank you! 

Parent’s name:                                                                                                               


Student’s name and grade:                                                                                                 


Email:                                                                                                    


Lincoln Elementary  
2019 Book Fair  

Volunteer Signup Form
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